
W. F. PRIOR COMPANY, INC.

HAGERSTOWN MARYLAND

April 12, 1938

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

35r. Verner B. Callomon
500 Perm Avenue
Pittsburgh, Penna.

Dear Doctor Callomon:

Your article entitled "Serum
Treatment of Pneumonia" which appeared In
the January 1938 Issue of the Pennsylvania
Medical Journal, was regarded by the Edi-
torial Board of the International Medical
Digest as conveying a very Important
message to the practicing physicians, and
the liberty was taken of abstracting it in
the March issue, copy of which is being
sent you*

Yours sincerely

W. P OR COMPANY. INC

L.W.Manners X/^_-^——President
S


